
Dear APPNA Members  

Welcome to Chicago! 

 

 

Chicago Host committee lead by Dr. Aftab Khan has worked very hard to make this spring 

meeting the best ever done by APPNA. Team 2018 is strong and ready to deliver! 

 

 

Our President has laid out a plan with a futuristic approach as you heard in the Strategy and 

Planning Meeting. The team is working hard to take every one together irrespective of political 

differences. 

 

 

  

APPNA leadership is committed to transparency, financial and ideological growth of the 

association.  

The team is involved with improving educational, health care delivery, charitable and 

governance project in APPNA. New challenges with the current geopolitical environment and 

new litigation culture are being handled with utmost care. 

 

 

We have a lot of challenges but united together, we can handle any thing - As your Secretary, I 

am facilitating with an open-door policy and abiding by the constitution and bylaws irrespective. 

I welcome critique and disagreement as that is the only way we can deliver better results with 

improved performance! 

 

 

Please be involved, share your opinion and make it matter! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

M. Sohail Khan, MD 

Secretary APPNA 2018 

 


